
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

August 4, 2015 

 

TO:  Members of MVSEC Executive Advisory Board 

FROM: Carla Cumblad, Executive Director 

 

RE:  Approval Kiwanis Grant 

 

 

The St. Charles noon Kiwanis has awarded MVSEC a grant of $1,000 to pay for baby-

sitting services so that parents can attend training and support events.  The award was 

presented at a luncheon on July 29.  The efforts on behalf of the students and staff of  

MVSEC was very well received. 

 

 

 

Recommendation: 

 

It is recommended that the Board approve the grant from Kiwanis in the amount of 

$1,000. 


